
 

14 July 2017 

Dear Parents 

Wow! What a wonderful two days it has been. I hope you were as impressed with the 

performance of the Wizard of Oz, as I have been. Thank you for your support, but also 

to the wonderful staff and volunteers who worked so hard to put the show on. I am so 

proud of them, but also most importantly, your wonderful children.   

Next week is pretty hectic, so here is a summary of the main events: 

Monday – trip to Stithians show – Children in school uniform but they can wear their 

own shoes which are comfy and easy to walk in (no flip flops or crocs please). Please 

make sure they have packed lunch (we will bring those that have been ordered from 

school) and water bottles.  

Tuesday – School reports come home.  

Wednesday – Sex and Relationships Education for Years 5 and 6 

Thursday – School discos Foundation and Ks 1 6 to 6:45pm, KS 2 and Yr 6 leavers -7 to 

8pm. 

Friday – Leavers Assembly 9:30am – Year 6 Parents/family only please followed by 

coffee and cakes. Children in Year 6 can bring in a shirt to be signed.  

2:45pm – Parent Assembly - leaver’s assembly for staff members – parents invited  

3:15pm – Break up for summer  

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr Gould  

Guitar Concert - Parents are invited to a concert on Wednesday at 9am to 

9:15am. Please can all guitarists who Mr Dhiman has said are playing, come in for a 

practice at 8:30am that day.  

 



Music - If your child is interested in learning an instrument at school next 

year, see Mrs. Hodgson for details – we have teachers for guitar, woodwind and brass, 

drums and keyboard. 

Ties/football boots  etc.- A suggestion from the parent forum was that if 

anyone has grown out of football boots etc or does not need their tie any more, we 

could have a “swap shop” at the end of term.  If you would like to take part in this, we 

will put a table out on the last day and parents can help themselves. I will also put any 

lost property which is not named on here as well.  If you drop items off in the morning, 

that will be great.  

School shoes  - https://www.clarks.co.uk/unicef  Please see this link 

provided by one of our parents. It is a great way of donating shoes that children may 

have grown out of at the end of the summer term. If you would like to take part we will 

put a collection box in school. 

Richard Lander School music ensemble - a new music ensemble is starting in 

September for our musicians to be part of. See poster for full details, or contact the 

office if anyone is interested in joining. 

Lowen Harts day Nursery Redruth– summer fair will be held on Saturday 19th August, 

from 10-2pm. See posters for full details. 

         

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK –Seedlings,Y Oaks,Oaks & M Oaks.  

 

Reacher Award Winners 

 

 
Acorns,Seedlings,Buds,Young Oaks,Oaks,Mighty Oaks & Maisie,Ava,Ruby,Summer. 

 

 

DIARY DATES 2016-2017 Academic Year 

17th July  Whole School trip to Stithians Show 

20th July   End of Year/Leavers Disco FS & KS1 6-7pm & KS2 7-8pm 

21st July  Leavers Assembly – 9.30am 

21st July                     Break up for Summer  
YOU CAN NOW ACCESS THE NEWSLETTER ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk 

https://www.clarks.co.uk/unicef
http://www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 


